
 

Department Chairs’ Meeting on Thursday, February 7, 2013  

Written Report for Faculty Senate 

The following highlights the items from the Department Chairs’ Meeting: 

 Department Chairs with INT seminars and Program Supervisors will meet February 14 
with VPAA to review scheduling of upper-division classes. 

 
 Departments are continuing to work with VPAA to determine alternative schedule dates 

for next year. It's a work in progress.  
 
 There was a meeting last Friday after DC meeting to review summer school dates, and 

summer school this year will be offered in the following two sessions: 
 

- June 10 to July 19 (6-weeks) 
 

- July 1 to August 2 (5-weeks) 
 
 Sarah Negrete mentioned that there may be an inservice opportunity to have David 

Wiley visit the college to discuss free online resources. Faculty should contact Sarah for 
additional information. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Danny A. Gonzales, Ph.D. 

 


